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 ROXBURY ROAD RACES CLUB SERIES 
CONTRIBUTES MONEY TO LIBRARY, LAND 
TRUST 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Road Races Club series has made contributions this 
month to the Roxbury Land Trust and the Minor Memorial Library in Roxbury. 
A committee, headed by Treasurer Janet Levy, awarded $500 to the land trust. 
The series has now contributed more than $2,300 to the land trust since holding 
its first benefit race at the River Road Preserve in 2009. 

The check was presented to Ed Racz, a member of the land trust’s Board of 
Directors, on Saturday, July 14, before the 3.0-mile race at the preserve. 
The committee also has given $250 to the library to help sponsor its Summer 
Reading Finale Event - “Bring The Hoopla,” a hula hoop class – on July 28. 
The road race series contributed money to the library during a July 2017 charity 
race and co-sponsored the Expand Your Mind summer reading kickoff 
celebration in June 2016 at the Everett Hurlbert Community Park at 18 Apple 
Lane. 
The series holds 38 races each year, a marathon and a half marathon, as well as 
a Thanksgiving Charity race. 
  


